
From: Corley, Kimberly L. <CorleyKL@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Kudelka, Robert PKudelkaRP@scdot.org
Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org

Date: 6/10/2016 2:24:40 PM
Subject: Scheduled Lane Closures on Interstates in Fairfield and Florence Counties

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) has scheduled overnight lane closures to repair 
count station loops. The closures will be as follows:

The right lane of I-77 South at MM 37-38 in Fairfield County will be closed beginning at 6:00 p.m. on 
June 13, 2016. It will reopen by 6:00 a.m. the following morning.

The center and left lanes of I-95 South at MM 169-170 in Florence County will be close beginning at 
6:00 p.m. on June 14, 2016. They will reopen by 6:00 a.m. the following morning.

SCDOT reminds the public to please use caution while driving through work zones.​ 

http://info.scdot.org/PressRelease/Lists/Posts/Post.aspx?ID=2310
 
 
 
Kimberly Corley
Public Information Coordinator

803.737.1270 Main
803.737.1272 Direct
803.315.5473 Cell
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